CiTYy OF NEW BEDFORD
JONATHAN F. MITCHELL, MAYOR

October 28, 2020

City Council President Joseph P. Lopes and
Honorable Members of the City Council
133 William Street

New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Council President Lopes and Honorable Members of the City Council:
I would like to request a Waiver of Residency for Anthony McCauley as an EMT Basic

variable time position for the Department of Emergency Medical Services who currently
resides in Raynham, Massachusetts.

I have attached correspondence to support the reason for this request.

Anthony McCauley
EMS
Personnel
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City of New Bedford

Department of Emergency Medical Services
181 Hillman Street, Bidg. 4
New Bedford, Massachusetts 02740

NG 508-9916390 Fax 508-991-6238 o i
Jonathan F Mitchell Mark D McGraw
Mayor Director

To: Mayor Mitchell 10/19/20

133 William St
New Bedford, Ma. 02740

Mayor,

Requesting a waiver of residency for Anthony McCauley. Anthony has been selected for an
EMT Basic variable time position. He has met all the qualification requirements, to include a physical,
to date. As you are aware the variable time EMT is a vital role in NBEMS. They fill shifts such as
vacation, extended illness and when we have open slots from personnel leaving and they help to
decrease overtime needs. EMS over the past month has currently filled 13 positions, to include 4 full
time, and as of today only 2 positions have required us to ask for current residency waivers

I thank you for your time and consideration in this matter, and as always if you have any
further questions please feel free to contact me at any time.

Anthony McCauley

Raynham, Ma 02767

Respectfully submitted/
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Mark D McGraw



